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I submit this written testimony in support of Senate Bill 98, which creates a Route 66 

distinctive license plate. As the 100th anniversary of the Mother Road approaches in 2026, 

the funds accumulated from this license plate will go to the Route 66 Association of 

Kansas to help achieve its’ mission of protecting, preserving and promoting Route 66 in 

Southeast Kansas. The bill would also provide an opportunity for the citizens to invest in the 

future tourism that Route 66 brings to Kansas alongside the 13.2 miles route.  

 

 

 


